
Notice of Application 
New Retail Gasoline Outlet 

TAKE NOTICE that, Mel's Enterprises Inc., has applied to the 
Prince Edward Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission for 
a new retail petroleum outlet license under the Petroleum 
Products Act, to operate a retail gasoline, diesel, and furnace 
oil outlet, together with a convenience store facility and a 
quick serve restaurant with a drive thru, to be located at the 
corner of Jubilee Road and the Trans-Canada Highway, 
Stratford, Prince Edward Island.  

Background 
Anyone applying for a new outlet to sell petroleum products is 
required to apply to the Commission under section 20 of the 
Act. 

How to See the Application 
A complete copy of the application is available online on the 
Commission's website at www.irac.pe.ca/petrol/petroleum/. 

How to Comment 
Anyone wishing to comment on the application can email or 
write to the Commission at the address below. Comments 
must be received by 4:00 p.m., Friday, July 23, 2021.  

A hearing will not be held unless the Commission determines 
one is necessary. 

Written comments can be sent to: 
Allison MacEwen 
Prince Edward Island Regulatory & Appeals Commission 
P.O. Box 577 
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7L1 

Email: amacewen@irac.pe.ca 
Tel: 902-892-3501
PEI toll-free: 1-800-501-6268

DATED at Charlottetown, June 25, 2021. 

https://irac.pe.ca/wp-content/uploads/Mels-application-06.04.21.pdf



